The International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6
The Delaware Valley Conjurer's Club
http://www.philadelphia-magicians.org
Monday, June 7, 2004

Hello fellow Conjurer's,

Well, it's that time again! Time for all local magicians to gather and share our passion. This **Monday**, **June 14**th is our monthly meeting night. It should be full of stuff you will actually do!!!

We are pleased to have a guest lecturer in from the West Coast. **Steve Youel**, The Comedian at the Card Table, will be in to present his lecture, "Card Tricks For People Who Don't Do Card Tricks!" He will be showing some very easy-to-do and commercial card magic, some of it is even self-working!

For an added bonus, the mighty Taddo will be doing teach-a-trick for us and we always look forward to seeing him perform! Tickets are only \$5.00 for members and \$15.00 for non-members.

THANK YOU:

Thank you to all who sent items in for Dave Kelly. I shipped it out last month and just received this email yesterday...

Hey Eric,

Just a note to say thanks to everyone who chipped in for my magical "Care Package". It arrived yesterday afternoon (June 5) and I couldn't wait to open it! It was like Christmas morning, even though it was a hot afternoon in Iraq.

I scanned all of the magic books, and looked quickly at the packet tricks. I have plenty of time to learn them in the evenings when I am done with my regular duties most days, so I should have a whole new act when I am done over here.

I expect to be home in late summer, and will probably see everyone at the September meeting. Don't know if I'll be able to perform at the Magic Spectacular this September (?) or October (?), but I'll worry about that while I am doing my last few weeks of duty stateside.

I have been able to travel and interview Marines all over Al Anbar province. It is humbling to sit there and record the acts of heroism and sacrifice by these young men. It is also a unique chance to help record it so that later historians can write the history.

I hope that you are busy with lots of shows, and make that time to vacation with your growing family!

Yours in magic,

and Semper Fi

(LtCol) Dave Kelly

If you haven't had a chance to donate something for him yet, please do so by either bringing something to the meeting or sending it to me at:

Eric Paul Magic PO Box 803 Phoenixville, PA 19460

We have quite a few new events just booked:

Into the Crystal Ball:

June - Steve Youel - Card lecture for Guys That don't do card tricks! - Taddo - Teacha-Trick

July - Luke Dancy Lecture! - Fred Siegel Teach-a-Trick

August – Restaurant Night

September – Jay Sankey Lecture!!! - Steven Wolbach Teach-a-Trick

October- Close-up Contest (notice this is moved up a month) – Pont Teach-a-Trick

November – Barry Mitchell Lecture! - Ed Schmitt Teach-a-Trick

December – Stage Contest & Banquet

September 18th – Public Show at The Colonial Theater!!!

That's it for now. See you all on Monday another wonderful time!